Recent activities
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Activities from December 2016 to April 2017

o

<>
PR EETEY
p @ress -

/é’.

L -

BlEEREEEERREZESM AR (B  On behalf of the IPCC, Hon Chan Kin-por (Vice-Chairman) submitted the
B&o015M16 TIERSEY - RBA TF @ sfarEx  PCC Report 2015/16 to the Legislative Council. Mr Larry Kwok Lam-
EEOEENEERGERANEE(TE) R kwgng (Chairman), Mr Richard Yu (Sgcretary-GeneraI) gnd I\/Ir Daniel
T (Eme001516 T ERE) B — 5 Mui (Deputy Secretary-General, Operations) hosted a media briefing and

ot EZAfmf' - i 2o 5 e - luncheon to launch the report and IPCC Newsletter issue no. 20. They
(BRELEA) BREMFBETES - RS presented a yearly overview and the statistics of the IPCC’s work in the

B GERELSFETEMBENSETET - X past financial year, and updated the progress of the IPCC’s work on the
FESRNBESHIRFAZENEZEE - EMEBIN  complaint cases arising from the Occupy Movement. Other Members
E—RLEEFEe  MEEREFERRT - were also present for networking lunch with the media representatives.
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In this meeting, the Police introduced their “Operation
Breakthrough” initiative for assisting young people in
need, and provided the latest update on complaint
statistics and investigation progress in connection with
the Occupy Movement and the Mong Kok riot.
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Miss Lisa Lau Man-man (Chairman of the Publicity and Survey Committee) and Ir Prof Vincent Ho were members of the adjudicating
panel of the Video Dubbing Competition of Project LIGHTHOUSE Il. Hosted by CAPO, the competition aimed to enhance the
capability of frontline officers in handling conflicts, in the hope of reducing the number of complaints. Three short videos — depicting
quarrels between police officers and members of the public — had been produced, and participants were invited to provide
voiceovers with tactful new dialogue for the scenes, to demonstrate the composure and professionalism of the Force. Ir Prof
Vincent Ho and Ms Ann Au Chor-kwan attended the ceremony to present awards to the winners.
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To enhance students’ understanding of the IPCC, the Secretariat visited
six secondary schools — Buddhist Hung Sean Chau Memorial College,
ELCHK Lutheran Secondary School, Buddhist Sin Tak College, Wai Kiu
College, Newman Catholic College and Kit Sam Lam Bing Yim Secondary
School. Secretariat staff gave students an introduction to the two-tier
police complaints system in Hong Kong and duties of the IPCC. Miss Lisa
Lau Man-man (Chairman of the Publicity and Survey Committee) attended
some of the sessions, and shared her experience in reviewing complaint
cases. Students also enjoyed the class presentation and games.
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In the interview, Mr Larry Kwok Lam-kwong (Chairman) introduced to the students
about the IPCC’s role in the two-tier police complaints system in order to facilitate

their academics research on police complaints. Both sides also exchanged
views on the IPCC’s independence, transparency and efficiency.
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Mr Herman Hui Chung-shing was invited to attend the Service Quality Award Scheme 2016 semi-final presentation, organised
by the Service Quality Wing of the Force. He also took part in adjudicating projects submitted by different formations.

14.

3A MAR

SMEFTFEN26REEHEREREENLREK Mr Larry Kwok Lam-kwong (Chairman) and 26 Members had lunch with
SEHEFE  ppEIBERIEFY TES S the Commissioner of Police and other senior officers, to exchange views on
B o SIMETEE T - HIBEE SRR o handling of complamts against the police. Mr Lgrry Kwok said he expected
S ERERE  ANE - ARSI that poth parhgs woulq do the|rl part, and strictly uphold a transpargnt,
i i et o  om sz - effective and reliable police complaints system. He also hoped that the Police
FRERGIE  FEETRERNEZTEREN  would continue to adopt the improvement measures recommended by the
WS - IR A EMISEL - IPCC and enhance complaint prevention work.
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IPCC Members were invited by the Chief Executive to attend a
courtesy luncheon in the Government House.
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